
Blean Parish Council 
Clerk: Mrs Denise Horswell 

Parish Council Office, 4 School Lane, Blean, Canterbury, Kent CT2 9JA 
Tel: 01227-470200     E-mail: bleanpc@btconnect.com 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING OF BLEAN PARISH COUNCIL 
 
I hereby give you notice that a Meeting of the Parish Council of the above named will be held 

virtually by Zoom at 6.30pm on Monday 7th September 2020. 
 
All members of the Council are hereby summoned to attend for the purpose of considering and 
resolving upon the business to be transacted at the Meeting as set out hereunder. 
 

Dated this 1st September 2020      Denise Horswell  Clerk of the Parish Council 
 

BUSINESS TO BE TRANSACTED 
 

 1. Apologies:  
 

2.  Changes to Register of Members Interests & Declarations of Interest in matters to be discussed: 
 

3. To approve: Minutes of the last Meeting: of 9th March 2020 and Extraordinary Meeting of 27th July 2020 
 

4. To approve: Invoice Payments and authorisation: (Banking Report circulated to Cllrs. prior to meeting) 
 

5. Planning: (Planning Report circulated to Cllrs. prior to meeting) 
 

6. Reports from Ward Cllrs, County Cllr. and PCSO: 
 

7. Reports and Updates: (Reports circulated to Cllrs prior to meeting) 
7.1 Village Hall Report – Cllr. King 
7.2 N.H.W. Report & PCSO Report 
7.3 Footpath Report –Cllr. Samuelson  
7.4 Parish Council Update - clerk 
  

8. Matters raised by the Public:   
 

9. Matters to be discussed:  
9.1 Vacancies on the Parish Council 
9.2 Update: Parish Council Website  
9.3 Parish Office Utilities 
9.4 Wicksteed Play Equipment Report 
9.5 Update: Pond restoration and creation in the Blean 
9.6 Gladman Appeal, Blean Common – The Way Forward 
9.7 Parish Plan – 2020 - 2025 
9.8 Clerk to continue to work from home 



 

10. Councillors’ Reports:  
  
 11. Any Other Business for discussion at the next meeting.  
  

 

If members of the public wish to join the meeting please email the clerk for the meeting link and pin code 
before 5pm on the day of the meeting. 

 
Or Submit any items you would like discussed to bleanpc@btconnect.com or post into the Parish Council 

office letterbox by midday on Monday 7th September. 

mailto:bleanpc@btconnect.com

